
From: Karen Hodges
To: Jeremy Johnston
Subject: RE: Request for Comment SX-18-00021 Reeves
Date: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 2:27:21 PM

Hi Jeremy,
 
Do you have a comment form you want me to fill out on this or is an email ok?
 
As you know the Kittitas County Flood Control Zone District fully supports this installation of a NOAA
Fisheries and WDFW Compliant Fish Screen on pre-existing pump diversions, which reduce risks to
aquatic life.
If you need a formal letter, that can be arranged as well.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this project.
 
Karen
 
Karen Hodges, CFM, FEMA GISP, PLANNER III
Certified Floodplain Manager
Flood Control Zone District
Kittitas County Public Works
Karen.hodges@co.kittitas.wa.us
Cell     509-607-4173
Desk   509-962-7610
 

From: Jeremy Johnston 
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 1:19 PM
To: Karen Hodges
Subject: Request for Comment SX-18-00021 Reeves
 
Hi Karen,
 
This may not be necessary, as we already discussed this project, but to be sure I wanted to give you
a chance to comment on the fish screen project proposed by the Conservation District as part of the
Manastash Creek Restoration Project. Below is the link to the materials. I know Sherry Swanson was
requesting a quick turnaround on this so I was hoping to issue once I receive your OK. Below is a link
to the Master File. Thanks.
 
SX-18-00021 Reeves Master File
 
Jeremy Johnston, MURP                                    
Kittitas CDS, Planner                                                                               
(509) 962-7065                                                                                       
jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us 
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